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Admissions-2016: “Important” Information Regarding Date of Registration 

 
The registration date for PGDM and PGDM-IB programs for the Batch 2016-18, scheduled 

for 1st of July, 2016 is firm and there will be no further changes. 

 

Revised hostel fee refund policy, after discussion with the owner of the premises, has been 

hosted at http://www.fsm.ac.in/fac_hostel.html 

 

Those who have paid the hostel fee, are welcome to come and stay in the hostel from any 

day in June, 2016.  

 

Nothing extra need to be paid towards rent (only) already paid for the premises even if the 

academic session is extended beyond 31st May 2017 on account of extension of date of 

registration.  
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